Art with
Miss Hart!

Semester Two 2025

Contact Info

Email: cxhar7@eqg.edu.au

What we are learning in Art

This semester students will be exploring Dance,
Media Arts, Drama and Music.

e Preps will be observing and experimenting with
Drama and Dance until the end of the year.

e Year One, Year Three and Year Five- will be
creating, performing and understanding
Dramatic arts and experimenting with musical
instruments.

e Year Two, Year Four and Year Six- will be
creating and presenting a dance for an
audience and will also explore the processes to
create Media Art.
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Chantelle Hart



